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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners  
 
FROM:  Kathleen Keenan 
   Legislative Affairs and Communications Manager 
 
DATE:  October 26, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Tri-County Guiding Principles and Joint Thank You Letter 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Background 
 
During the Tri-County Meeting that took place between Indian River, St. Lucie and Martin County 
on Tuesday, October 26, 2021, the three Counties discussed the proposed Tri-County legislative 
guiding principles. The Counties also discussed sending a proposed joint thank you letter to 
Governor Ron DeSantis for the record funding appropriated for wastewater projects that directly 
benefit the Indian River Lagoon.  
 
Recommendation 
 
Staff recommends that the BCC approve the Tri-County Guiding Principles and draft thank you 
letter, authorize the Chair to sign the letter, and send it to the Governor. 
 
Attachment:  Tri-County Guiding Principles 

Thank You Letter to Governor DeSantis for IRL Wastewater Funding 
Governor DeSantis Press Release 
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